
The Town of Highland is requesting bids for the sale of the following 

vehicle.  This is being re-bid due to tie bids previously. 

 

1987 Ford Econoline 250 originally fitted for ambulance service.   

 

This vehicle is sold “as is”.  Vehicle can be inspected by appointment 

only.  Questions or requests to inspect this vehicle can be directed 

to Marvin Landreth at 715 374 2003 or Mike Ross at 715 374 3662.  All 

bids are due in the office of Clerk no later than Monday, November 9, 

2009 at 4:00 p.m.  Bids should be in sealed envelopes with the words 

“Bid Enclosed”.  Bids will be opened at the Regular Town Board Meeting 

to be held Tuesday, November 10, 2009 at 7:00 p.m. The Town of 

Highland reserves the right to reject any or all bids. 

 

Nora Anne Moss, Clerk 

Town of Highland 

7316 S. County Rd S 

Lake Nebagamon, WI  54849 

 


